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         11th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
We are looking to recruit a parent governor onto the management committee at Impact Pupil 
Referral Unit.  
 
Parent member’s do not need to be experts in the field of education, what is needed is an interest in 
the welfare of students together with the time and willingness to be involved. Your skills will be very 
useful as part of the management committee.  You will need to build relationships with a range of 
people, to be able to work as part of a team, to be able to question and the ability to make 
connections between different types of information.  
 
The management committee is responsible for the conduct of the school and for promoting high 
standards and carries out its role by supporting the vision for the school and ensuring that the school 
works effectively towards achieving the vision. It does this by building a thorough knowledge of the 
school and its community, by supporting and constructively challenging the school.  
 
The management committee is made up of parent members, staff members and co-opted 
Governors who are expected to: 
 
• Attend two meetings a term. 
• Visit the school formally for monitoring purposes 
• Attend training courses, perform additional research as required and take part in monitoring of at 
least one area of the school’s work. 
 
If you are interested in applying for the role, please contact school for a nomination form and return 
it to Mrs E Oliver at the Dale Acre site or by email to finance@pru.sefton.school. If we receive more 
applications than there are vacancies, a secret ballot will be carried out. We will inform you closer to 
the time if we have to do this. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Jason Webb 
Acting Headteacher  


